
  
 

The Western Connecticut Council 
invites you to join us for our 

 

Annual Meeting and Dinner 
 

Thursday February 11, 2016 at 6:00 PM 
Giovanni’s The Waters Edge, 2748 Post Road, Darien, CT 

Cash Bar at 6:00, Dinner at 7:00 
 
Our speaker will be Rear Admiral Sean Buck, Chief of Staff, J5, Joint Staff, where he 
assists the Chairman, Joint Chiefs of Staff, in executing his duties as principal 
military adviser to the President and Secretary of Defense. 
 
RADM Buck has an impressive combination of operational tours overseas, along 
with strategy and policy positions at OPNAV and the Joint Staff.  
 
We look forward to hearing RADM Buck’s thoughts on the current state of affairs 
of our national security, and how our Navy and DoD are addressing current and 
future threats.   
 
We will also hold our Annual Meeting and election of Council board members for 
2016. 
 
Dinner menu will be choice from three entrees (Chicken Francese, Shrimp 
Scampi or Broiled Salmon) plus salad, dessert and coffee/tea. 
   Cost: $45 per person. 
Please return the form below with your payment by February 6, 2016 
  Reservations made only with payment 
 
Sea Cadet and SEAL Candidate dinners are $30, if you would like to contribute. 
 
Address any questions to Steve Gravereaux at 203-354-2570 or spgarg@optonline.net 
 
-----------------------------------------RSVP Form-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name(s): _______________________________________________ 
Address: ________________________________________________ 
Phone: __________________ Email: __________________________ 
Member/Adult dinners, No._______ @$45 each 
I will sponsor ____ Sea Cadets or _____SEAL Candidates at the dinner @ $30(Tax 
deductible) per. 
Total Amount Enclosed:_______________ 
 
Please make checks payable to: Western Ct. Council NLUS (WCTNLUS), and mail to:  CDR 
Steve Gravereaux, 18 Westmere Ave, Norwalk, CT 06853 


